Hempfield High School Preschool Registration Information:

	We invite currently enrolled children (not siblings or other relatives) to register early for the 3-day preschool program. Registration for preschool will be done only ONLINE, from Feb 3 (at noon) -February 14th.    Please go to the following link for more information:  https://www.hempfieldsd.org/Page/414
 Upon completion of the online registration, a nonrefundable deposit is due ($50 for Hempfield School District residents and $100 for nonresidents.)  Payments may be made by personal check, money order, or by credit card/e-check.  Credit card payments or e-check payments can be made through the HSD Preschool website at the time of registration.  Note: there is a third-party fee to use a credit card or e-check.
To be considered for early registration, all money should be paid online at the time of registration.  If not paying online, then checks should be made payable to Hempfield School District and should be mailed to Hempfield High School c/o Ellen Bishop, 200 Stanley Avenue, Landisville, PA 17538, and postmarked by Feb. 14th, 2025.  Once a class is filled with an even ratio of girls and boys, any further enrollment requests are put on a “Wait List” in the order they were received. Please note that your child will not be officially registered until your deposit has been received.
	 The 3-day program, for 4 & 5-year-olds, runs on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays, either in the morning from  7:50-10:20a.m. or in the afternoon from 11:15-1:40 p.m.  Children enrolling in this program must be 4 years old by September 1, 2025. The focus for the 3-day program is kindergarten readiness. Tuition for the 3-day program is $450 for Hempfield School District residents and $550 for nonresidents.  
Please note:  Public online registration will open on February 28, 2025 at noon.
Questions should be directed to Lauren Stauffer at 898-5553 or e-mall:  lauren_stauffer@hempfieldsd.org.


